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From Ms. Mansfield,

Academic Updates

Important Dates

We are busy preparing for our annual Turkey Trot - sponsor sheets/permission slips went home
last week and we are busy organizing volunteers. We would like to invite parents to volunteer
for this fun and festive event! We need volunteers to walk with classes and help hand out
water, ensuring a safe and enjoyable experience for all participants. If you’d like to lend a hand,
please remember to call Mrs. Pereira. Volunteers will need to come in this week for a
background check and Safe Environment Training. To add to the excitement, prizes will be
awarded to the top three students who bring in the most sponsorships, and the class that
raises the most will enjoy a pizza party! Thank you for your support in making this event a
success!  

Mandarin Chinese
This year we introduced electives to our middle
school students, offering exciting opportunities to
explore new interests and build valuable skills!
One of the electives being offered is Mandarin
Chinese. Each week students learn Mandarin from
a community of instructors based in China. Each
lesson is focused on language acquisition and
culture while gaining a global perspective with Ms.
Corr. This program is being offered through Meg
Languages.

Nov. 3           |  Daylight Savings End
                             |  Bishop Feehan Open House

Nov. 4           |  Dress Down ($1.00)
Nov. 5           |  Distance Learning Day
Nov. 7           |  All School Assembly
Nov. 8           |  Turkey Trot Walk-a-Thon
Nov 9 & 10    |  Parish Fall Bazar
Nov. 11            | Veterans Day- No School
Nov. 12          |  Can Drive
                          STS Cheerleader Fundraiser
Nov. 19          |  PTO Meeting
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STARS of the Week
This week, we’re thrilled to recognize our amazing Parent Council as our Stars of the Week for their
exceptional organization of Trunk or Treat! Their hard work, and creativity, transformed our school
parking lot into a festive Halloween wonderland, filled with decorated trunks, costumes, and
treats galore. Thanks to their efforts, our kids enjoyed a safe, memorable night of Halloween fun
with friends, family, and our school community. We’re so grateful for the Parent Council’s
commitment to creating special experiences that bring our community closer together. A heartfelt
thank you to everyone involved for making Trunk or Treat a spook-tacular success

Parent Council
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Important Information

Out of Office Notification
Ms. Shelly will be out of the office from November 12 - December 2. If you are
going to need any changes to upcoming FACTS payments or anything else,
please email me before Friday, November 8.

 Turkey Trot

Flyers and sponsor forms went home with students last week

Any families who wish to volunteer for our Annual Turkey Trot should
email Mrs. Pereira: tpereira@stspawtucket.com
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UPCOMING EVENTS
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NOVEMBER LUNCH


